
PALMYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS

We are so LUCKY to have such fabulous 
staff and administration.  The PTO works 

together with our schools to provide 
enhanced educational opportunities and

 supplies outside of our district's budget.  
In March, we will be proposing our budget 
for the 2023-2024 School Year and taking 
Officer Nominations for Co-Presidents, Vice

President(s) and Secretary.  
All are welcome to apply and attend!

Amy Kensinger

At our March 2023
PTO General Meeting we will

be proposing next year's budget 
and taking Officer Nominations.

At our April 2023
PTO General Meeting we

will be approving the budget for
2023-2024 and voting on next

year's officers.

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 
3/9-3/10

Alan St. Jean Assembly and
Classroom Visits

3/20 to 3/31

FREE FAMILY FUN NIGHT
BOOK BINGO

March 6th- Forge Elem 6-8pm
(see email for Sign Up Genius)

FREE FAMILY FUN NIGHT
GAME NIGHT

April 24th- Lingle Elem 6-8pm
(see email for Sign Up Genuis)

MARCH 2023

 PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

HELP WANTED SCHOOL NEWS

IMPORTANT DATES

CONTACT US:
GENERAL PTO EMAIL

palmyraelemschoolspto@gmail.com
PRESIDENT EMAIL:

palmyraptopres@gmail.com

INTERESTED IN
VOLUNTEERING?

We would love your help!
CONTACT US  TODAY

SOCIAL MEDIA

Facebook: PalmyraElementaryPTO
Instagram: pasd_elem_pto
Twitter: PASD_Elem_PTO!

REMINDERS

3/6- FREE FAMILY FUN NIGHT- BOOK BINGO
Forge 6-8pm
3/18 Last day to order Spirit Wear
3/21- PTO MEETING- 6:30pm Lingle Cafeteria
* Officer Nominations/ Budget Proposal

4/18 PTO MEETING- 6:30pm Lingle Cafeteria
* Officer Voting/ Budget Voting
4/24- FREE FAMILY FUN NIGHT- GAME NIGHT
Lingle Ave  6-8pm 

PTO NEWSLETTER

Happy St. Patricks
Day!


